
From: Terri Lyons
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Space Base to Lompoc
Date: Friday, May 17, 2024 12:10:11 PM

Good afternoon,
I hope that all is going well. I am a huge supporter of this development and I, along with my
co workers, would love to see this move forward. I just want to show my support and I saw
this opportunity through email. Thank you for all that you do, have a great day.

Terri Lyons
Holiday Inn Express- Lompoc
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